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    A female chocolate lab was lost on August 22, 2009   in the Valle Crucis area. She is 5 years
old and answers to the name of Sugar.   Sugar walks with a limp, and has a pink camoflague
collar on. She weighs about   90 pounds and is very friendly. If you see her please contact
Richard at (828)   963-7304.         
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